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Clear Bra Connection  

9457 S. University Blvd. #508 

Highlands Ranch, CO 80126 

 

 

 

 

Dear Scott, 

 

I wanted to thank you very much for the incredible job that you did on putting a clear bra 

on my 2007 X5 BMW.  I own three other BMWs that have clear bras but do not look half 

as professionally done as the one you put in for me.  I researched four other companies 

(besides yours) and decided to go with you for the following reasons: 

 

1) I left you a message and you got back to me within the hour. 

2) Your price was extremely comparable to the other companies. 

3) You came to my house on a weekend. 

 

You were knowledgeable on the clear bras as I was asking numerous questions while you 

were installing the clear bra.  You were efficient and didn’t make a mess.  I will use your 

services again in the future.   Good luck in the future with Clear Bra Connections. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Linda Kehr 

 

Lone Tree, CO 80124  

 

 




